
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Clinical Practice Guidelines – Children with Special Needs 
Survey Attached 

 
August 19, 2025 

NH Healthy Families is requesting your assistance to complete a brief survey to gather 

information about the clinical practice guidelines followed when caring for Children with Special 

Health Care Needs (CSHCN). 

If you or your practice provide medical or behavioral healthcare to children with special needs, 

please follow the link below to the quick survey: 

https://centene.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3EtPK6uJSNeDsDs  

If you would prefer to mail in your response, the questions are listed below. 
 
Questions: 

• Do you treat (CSHCN)? 

• Are you using Clinical Practice Guidelines when you care for CSHCN? 

• If yes, please list the guidelines you use. 

Mailing address: 

NH Healthy Families 
Attention: Provider Relations 
2 Executive Park Drive 
Bedford, NH 03110 

Thank you for your continued partnership and dedication to our members. If you have questions, 

please contact Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085. 

Sincerely, 

NH Healthy Families 
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